
Industrial visit of CIPET was conducted 

 
The Faculty of Science & Technology & Faculty of Information Technology jointly organized an 

Industrial Visit on Wednesday, 08.02.2023 at “Central Institute of Plastics Engineering & 

Technology (CIPET)”. CIPET was established in 1968 by Government of India with the assistance of 

United Nations. 

 

The students were made aware about the recent trends in manufacturing industry and challenges. 

 

Dr. K. Kishore Kumar, Associate Dean Academics, said that Industrial visits will help the students to 

understand better the theoretical concepts taught in the class. He Congratulate IUR for taking the 

students to industries for establishing the theoretical knowledge with practical approach. He 

wishes his best wishes to Team IUR.  

 

 
 

 

 



 
 

 



 
 

 
 

 



 
 

 
 

 


